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To,

Mr. Dale Coring

Imedia Technologies,

221/18,North Avenue, 
London

Subject: New Salesperson Introduction Letter
Dear Sir,

You will appreciate that we have been doing business at your locality successfully for last six years. It is also a pleasure for us to announce that we have always received your patronage in maintaining our business activities and which has helped us enormously to reach us at this altitude. Now, to provide you a much better service all the times, we have decided to improve our activity further by introducing new workmen with better capability.

For the reason as above, we are introducing Mr. Geoffrey Lap as the new sales advisor here. He will look after all the sales related problems in the area and also provide quickest and comfortable solutions as an enhanced activity of our organization. We will hear from you regarding the change you will experience through this new introduction. In future we look forward in providing more value added services for you.

Thanking You,
Yours faithfully

Sniper Lawn

Unicare Limited,
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